
Dear Parents,  

2020 has been quite a year of change; and disruption. But through the disruption, there have 

also been positives from enforcing the circuit breaker and other safety measures: community 

cases remain low and we flattened our curve.  

But necessity of maintaining cohort and school separations may have meant that some 
students, in particular the Sec 3s and Sec 4s, may not have had as much opportunity to visit our 
Institutes of Higher Learning, or attend workshops to immerse themselves in different kinds of 
courses and career activities. 
 
There were also limited opportunities for speakers to be invited into school for Education & 
Career Guidance (ECG) sessions and talks. 
 

With this in mind, Nanyang Polytechnic would like to invite you and your child to sign up for our 

exclusive Choices After ‘O’s Parents’ Webinar with our Principal & CEO, Ms Jeanne Liew. 

Jeanne has been an educator for more than two decades and has led NYP since 2015. She 

speaks from experience about post-secondary education, and how to identify if your child is 

suited for a polytechnic education. She will also share about the keys to unlocking the best out 

of a poly education. 

                                                                  

Ms Jeanne Liew       Ms Teo Phay Hoon 

Deputy Director, Communication & Outreach    Principal & Chief Executive Officer 
 

Additionally, I will share three very practical tips about the Joint Admissions Exercise, and how 
stacking the choices in the right way can help maximise your child’s chances of getting into 
his/her dream course. 
 
Our Choices After ‘O’s Parents’ Webinar is happening on Fri, 8 Jan at 7pm. 
  
There will also be a Q&A session. Places are limited, so sign up now! 

 

Teo Phay Hoon 

Deputy Director 

https://openhouse.nyp.edu.sg/parents-webinar?utm_source=mailchimp&utm_medium=edm&utm_campaign=Parents

